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_ Liberty Utilities
Stephen R. Hall

Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0: 603-216-3523

E: Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

January 31, 2017 -C ,JH1S 2

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 16-249 Request for Approval of Energy Supply Solicitation and Resulting
Rates
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities Compliance Tariff
Filing - NHPUC No. 19

Dear Ms. Howland:

On January 18, 2017, Liberty Utilities filed Tariff Page 68 in compliance with Commission Order
No. 25,971 dated December 19, 2016 in Docket No. DE 16-249. That tariff page implemented changes
to the Energy Service Rates for customers taking energy service from Granite State effective February 1,
2017. Upon subsequent review, we discovered that the rate specified for the System Benefits Charge
for Rate G-1 customers appearing on Page 68 was incorrect. The System Benefits Charge changed on
January 1, 2017, but the previously-effective rate still appeared on Page 68 for Rate G-1 customers. This
inadvertent error did not impact customers’ bills, as the correct System Benefits Charge was billed to
Rate G-1 customers.

In order to correct the tariff page, Liberty Utilities is refiling redlined and clean versions of Page
68. Accordingly, the following revised tariff page is transmitted herewith:

NHPUC No. 19 — Electricity Delivery
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Eleventh Revised Page 68

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
q uestions.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall
Enclosures
cc: Service List


